Please read the text first and then try to answer the questions.

Super Snake Of The Sea

In the future, in a world just like ours, there was a special snake named Slinky. Slinky was not an ordinary snake. He had the power to breathe underwater and swim like a fish. He lived in the vast ocean, his home full of colorful corals and amazing sea creatures. Slinky was known as the "Super Snake of the Sea". He was a superhero to all the creatures in the ocean. Whenever anyone was in trouble, Slinky was there to help. One day, a little fish named Finny got trapped in a net. Slinky saw this and quickly swam to help. With his strong body, he untangled the net and set Finny free. Finny thanked Slinky and swam away happily. Slinky felt good. He knew he had done something great. From that day on, Slinky continued to help his ocean friends. He was always there, ready to lend a helping hand. And so, Slinky, the Super Snake of the Sea, became a legend in the ocean, loved and admired by all.

What is the name of the snake?

What special power does Slinky have?

Where does Slinky live?

Who did Slinky help one day?

How did Slinky help Finny?

What did Slinky become in the ocean?

Worksheet from readwritehub.com